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Town Office Closed
Monday, May 19, 2025

In observance of Victoria Day, the Town
Office will be closed on Monday, May 19,
2025.

Please note that when our office reopens
at 9:30 a.m. on Tuesday, May 20, 2025,
our summer hours will be in effect.

The office will be open Monday to Friday
from 9:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.



